
From: Chris Hagerbaumer

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: OEC comments on CRC DEIS

Date: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 4:41:55 PM

Attachments: OEC Comments on CRC DEIS.pdf 

Friends, 
 
Attached are comments from the Oregon Environmental Council’s Board of Directors on the 
DEIS. 
 
Thank you for your hard work to date, and we look forward to a response. 
 
Chris Hagerbaumer| Deputy Director
Oregon Environmental Council
222 NW Davis Street, Suite 309
Portland, OR 97209
503.222.1963 x102
chrish@oeconline.org | www.oeconline.org
 
Don't miss OEC's 40th Anniversary Bash: Sept. 12, 2008 RSVP here
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